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During Day 9 of the Examination, the Inspector asked the Committee to check that the Lincoln Mixed 

Use Area of 500 has not been double counted in the table on page 109. 

The Committee can confirm it has not. To explain: 

Using the versions as set out in the submission plan (though the same principles will apply to the 

modifications), p109 table lists 18,557 in column (h) for the LSA.  

However, if you total the LSA amount listed in policies LP49 (total LSA = 13,233), LP52 (total LSA = 

5,712) and LP53 (total LSA = 112), it comes to 19,057 i.e. 500 above that shown in column (h). 

This 500 difference matches the Mixed Use Area designation, and this 500 is instead accounted for in 

column (i), as confirmed by the text below the table on page 109. 

As such, there is no double counting. 

 


